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2020 is a year that has presented all of us with challenges that none of us could have anticipated. In facing these challenges, Hawaii 
Community Federal Credit Union was proud to join other Hawaii Island credit unions and lead   Holomua Hawaii—an island-wide 
partnership designed to get small businesses and nonprofits the financial help they need during the pandemic. As of December 14, 2020, 
the program distributed more than $22 million in aid to more than 2,500 businesses and nonprofits.

We know we can accomplish big things when we work together. Despite many economic hardships, our Hawaii Community Federal Credit 
Union `ohana rallied to raise nearly $49,000 for two nonprofits working to help our most vulnerable community members. It is a shining 
example of who we are as a credit union and as a community. 

The health pandemic is not over. As we await a COVID-19 vaccination, we will continue to adhere to all state and county health guidelines.  
Safety is our top priority and we thank you for your understanding as we continue to keep in place precautionary measures at our branches 
including designated kupuna service.

During these uncertain times, know that we are here for you to help you with all your financial needs—immediate or long-term. 
We continue to offer financial education opportunities, as well as competitive loan and credit card rates. Feel free to reach out to  
us anytime at info@hicommfcu.com.

We wish you and your `ohana a safe and prosperous New Year and look forward to serving you. 

Sincerely, 
   Tricia Buskirk 

 President & CEO, Hawaii Community 
Federal Credit Union

Many things are different as we navigate our way into this new year, but here at Hawaii Community 
 Federal Credit Union our commitment to you and your `ohana remains the same.



Petitions must be signed by a minimum of four 
hundred forty (440) Hawaii Community Federal 
Credit Union members who are eligible to vote 
(members sixteen [16] years of age or older). Along 
with the petition form, each nominee must submit a 
statement of qualifications, biographical data, and a 
completed application packet. The opening date for 
nominations by petition is February 22, 2021.

Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union will be 
accepting nominations to fill 3 positions on our 
Board. Each position carries a three-year term 
and will begin in May 2021. Hawaii Community 
Federal Credit Union Board members serve on a 
voluntary basis and are responsible for ensuring 
the Credit Union serves the financial needs of 
its members. If you are a current member and 
interested in serving on the Board, or would like 
to submit a nomination by petition, please call 
the Credit Union’s Administrative Office at (808) 
930-7603 for qualifications, information and an 
application packet. All applicants will be required 
to sign a consent form allowing the Credit Union 
to conduct a credit and background check before 
their name is placed on the ballot.

Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union
Attn: Nominations and Elections Committee (NEC)
73-5611 Olowalu St.
Kailua Kona, HI 96740

A REQUEST FOR AN APPLICATION PACKET MAY ALSO  
BE SUBMITTED IN WRITING AND MAILED TO:

The deadline for the Nominations and Elections Committee to receive the completed nominations by petition is 5 pm on March 24, 2021.

Packets may be requested or picked up at Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union’s Administrative Office in Kaloko during  
normal business hours, Monday – Friday from 8 am to 5 pm starting on February 22, 2021. 

At a time when so many of our community’s families are experiencing housing insecurity, we’re grateful to be able to  
partner with an organization that does so much good for our neighbors. This is the third of our three-year commitment supporting  
Hope Services, and we’re happy to have had the opportunity to work so closely in supporting them and their efforts. Thank you to 
everyone – shoppers and vendors – who made this year’s Market Day a success despite the challenging circumstances. 

Thanks to the generosity of our staff, members and local businesses, this year’s 
Market Day activities at Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union branches raised 
$26,000 for Hope Services Hawaii, a housing-focused service provider  
supporting families that are experiencing homelessness on Hawaii Island. 

YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS HAVE UNDERSCORED OUR COMMUNITY’S COMMITMENT TO  
ONE-ANOTHER’S WELL-BEING, AND WE’RE THANKFUL TO HAVE YOU AMONG OUR `OHANA.

M A R K E T  D AY



      Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals
Through the support of donations and pledges from our staff across all six branches, we are pleased to announce that our credit union raised more than $22,000 for 

Children’s Miracle Network Hospitals benefiting Kapi`olani Medical Center for Women & Children. This number includes more than $19,000 raised through our annual 

employee giving program and $1,000 raised on Miracle Jeans Day on Sept. 9. These fundraisers were also supported by a $2,200 donation from Co-Op Financial 

Services via its Miracle Match program. Kapi‘olani Medical Center for Women & Children is the state’s only specialty care facility for women and children. Proud to be 

the only tertiary pediatric and perinatal facility in Hawai‘i, Kapi‘olani houses the state’s only pediatric intensive care unit serving all islands and the Pacific Basin. The 

hospital is home to 197 beds and 90 neonatal bassinets as well as a 24-hour pediatric emergency room servicing more than 20,000 patients a year. Thank you to all of 

our staff members who helped demonstrate our organization’s commitment to our communities and its families!



As a credit union member, 
you get free access to college 

planning and selection 
resources through Edmit. 

Learn more about Edmit and 
what it can offer soon-to-be 

graduates at

STUDENT CHOICE LENDING 

SOLUTIONS
Stu d e nt  l o a n s  d e s i g n e d  w i t h  YO U  i n  m i n d !

We offer an alternative student loan program, Credit Union Student Choice, that helps 
students fill the funding gaps that federal aid can leave behind. As the cost of both 
public and private colleges and universities continues to increase, federal funding has 
not kept up. This growing gap between what college costs and the financial aid available 
is causing many families to resort to higher cost loans to pay for higher education.

• Significantly lower rates   

• No origination fees   

• Flexible repayment terms   

• An easy online and phone application!

OUR STUDENT LOANS OFFER:

Prior to Applying for a Credit Union Student Choice Loan, be sure to ...

	 • Fill out a Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA)
	 • Apply for scholarships - you never know how many you may be eligible for
	 • Take the maximum amount of Federal Stafford Loans
	 • Know which college you are going to attend

For more details, visit our educational loan webpage at  
www.hicommfcu.com/studentchoice

Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union is 
    proud to offer eight $3,000 scholarships.   
        For 35 years we’ve recognized our   
            community’s bright students with
                 scholarships to equip them to 
              venture forward into the world 
          and  pursue their dreams.  

$24,000 in Scholarships
Our scholarships are proudly named after distinguished volunteers and 
managers of Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union.
Scholarships Available for Graduating Hawaii Island Seniors

• Albert Akana Scholarship	 • Frank Ishii Scholarship
• John Y Iwane Scholarship1	 • Katsumasa Tomita Scholarship
• Michael Asam Scholarship2	 • Mitsugi Inaba Scholarship
• Peter Hirata Scholarship

               1  Recipient must be planning to study in an agriculture-related field.
               2  Recipient must be an active Student Credit Union personnel or volunteer.

Scholarship Available for Post-Graduates of a Hawaii Island High School

• Yasunori Deguchi Scholarship3

               3  Recipient must be a post-graduate from an island of Hawaii high school, 
            currently attending college or going back to college.

SCHOLARSHIPS ARE NOW AVAILABLE! 

College Scholarships
2021

CELEBRATING 35 YEARS OF PROVIDING SCHOLARSHIPS TO HAWAII ISLAND! 

Important Dates / Online application available: December 1, 2020   /   Application deadline:  March 8, 2021

 QUESTIONS:  Please contact Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union with any questions.    
Phone: 808-930-7700     E-Mail: scholarships@hicommfcu.com

For full eligibility and submission requirements please visit www.hicommfcu.com/scholarships

Our online portal offers a 
streamlined, straightforward process 

that gives students the chance to 
complete their applications at their 

own pace and submit it when  
they’re ready. 

www.edmit.me



STUDENT CHOICE LENDING 

SOLUTIONS

Important Dates / Online application available: December 1, 2020   /   Application deadline:  March 8, 2021



Getting your biggest possible tax refund has never been easier. 
From simple to complex taxes, TurboTax® has you covered. 

Taxes made easy.  
Just answer questions about your year,  
anytime and from any device, and TurboTax  
fills in all the right forms for you.

Real experts standing by. 
With TurboTax Live, get unlimited advice from 
tax experts as you do your taxes -- or have 
everything done for you, start to finish.

Done right, guaranteed. 
TurboTax guarantees 100% accurate 
calculations, so you can be confident your  
taxes are done right.

Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union works with TurboTax to provide special 
savings for our valued members -- get up to $15 off TurboTax federal products.

Start today! Visit www.hicommfcu.com/TurboTax!
Visit http://turbotax.intuit.com/lp/yoy/guarantees.jsp for TurboTax product guarantees and other important information. Limited time offer for TurboTax 2020. Discount applies to TurboTax federal 
products only. Terms, conditions, features, availability, pricing, fees, service and support options subject to change without notice.  Intuit, TurboTax and TurboTax Online, among others, are registered 
trademarks and/or service marks of Intuit Inc. in the United States and other countries.

Our very own Honoka`a/Kohala Branch Manager Tim Ashcraft, Hilo Branch Manager Tyson Klask, and VP of Operations Ryan McGrady 
collectively raised $11,283 to support the American Cancer Society’s breast cancer initiatives. Tim, Tyson and Ryan, who each pledged 
to raise $2,500 and wear pink every day throughout the month of October, led the pack of 26 Real Men Wear Pink candidates from the 
State of Hawaii by fundraising and sharing the message about American Cancer Society’s Breast Cancer Initiatives. Additionally, our 
credit union’s sponsorships and fundraisers allowed us to contribute an additional $ 4,300 to this year’s Relay For Life of the Big Island!

We’re grateful for everyone who assisted Tim, Tyson and Ryan by donating to their cause, spreading their message or supporting them 
in their efforts. Please join us in celebrating and congratulating these men for stepping up and contributing their energy to the fight 
against breast cancer.

TIM 
ASHCRAFT

TYSON 
KLASK

RYAN 
McGRADY

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR HAWAII COMMUNITY FCU REAL MEN WEAR PINK WINNERS!
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Insured by NCUA
The Owners Count newsletter is published for members of Hawaii 
Community Federal Credit Union. The articles and opinions in this 
publication are for general information only and are not intended to 
provide specific advice or recommendations for a specific product 
or service. We suggest that you consult your attorney, accountant 
or financial or tax advisor with regard to your individual situation. 
Entire publication© Hawaii Community Federal Credit Union, 2021. 
All rights reserved.

Holiday Schedule
     All branches will be closed on the following dates:

Friday, January 1  |  New Year’s Day      			   Monday, February 15  | Presidents’ Day      

Monday, January 18  |  Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day      	 Monday, May 31  | Memorial Day

In 2019, personal finance website WalletHub reported that about 77 percent of  
Americans’ set financial goals as their New Year’s resolution, yet only 9 percent of us  
are successful in achieving their resolution.

We all can make room for improvement in our lives, so if you’re still scratching your  
head on how to make a resolution that’ll stick, here are a couple tips from the American 
Psychological Association on how to be a better you in 2021.

Start small - Change is hard, but you can make it easier on yourself by setting small 
attainable steps. If you want to build your savings, for example, start by depositing a small 
amount of your paycheck each pay day.

Don’t take on too many resolutions - You might be tempted to use the new year to overhaul 
your whole life, but focusing your attention on areas that can have the most impact can 
maximize your chance of celebrating your improved well-being at the end of next year. 

THE NEW YEAR IS TRADITIONALLY AN OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE A STEP BACK   
       AND THINK OF WAYS WE CAN CHANGE OUR HABITS FOR THE BETTER  
              ESPECIALLY WHEN IT COMES TO HOW WE SAVE OR SPEND OUR MONEY.


